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15 February 2016 
 
 
 
Dental Board of Australia 
AHPRA 
GPO Box 9958 
Melbourne   VIC   3001 
 
Email: dentalboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Madam / Sir 
 
RE: Consultation on proposed entry level competencies for dental specialties 
 
Thank you for your email of 30 November 2015 inviting The Royal College of Pathologists of 
Australasia (the College) to provide feedback on the above consultation process. 
 
The College notes the recommendations put forward to the Dental Board of Australia on 18 
August and 8 September 2015 have been included in the consultation paper and has no 
further comments to raise on the proposed entry level competencies for dental specialties.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Dr Debra Graves 
Chief Executive Officer 
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